
LEWISTON, Idaho, January 20, 2015 (ACCESSWIRE) -- Sidney Resources 

Corporation (SDRC) (OTCPK:SDRC) today announced that it launched an improved 

website with dramatically enhanced features at sidneyresourcescorporation.com as part 

of the company objective to improve access to corporate and operational information.  

The website contains extensive content including historical documents detailing the 

history and potential for the Lucky Ben Mine Properties SDRC has secured exclusive 

lease rights to with Leland Minerals, LLC of Spokane, Washington. 

The new website has been designed to provide the ultimate user-friendly experience 

with improved navigation and functionality throughout, allowing investors and 

shareholders to access detailed information. 

The Lucky Ben Mine Group includes three private patented mining claims as well as 

additional unpatented claims located in the Warren Mining District, approximately 110 

miles north of Boise, Idaho. The Warren District produced over $15,000,000 of placer 

gold and $2,000,000 of lode gold between the periods from 1869 to 1935. 

About Sidney Resources Corporation: 

The Company is continuing its focus on the evaluation, acquisition, exploration and 

development of mineral resource properties. 

For further information please contact: 

Dan Hally, Secretary/Treasurer and VP of Finance 
Phone:  (509) 552-9858 
info@sidneyresourcescorporation.com 
 
Gregg Lindner, CEO and President  
Phone: (414) 379-7210 
info@sidneyresourcescorporation.com  
 

Source:  Sidney Resources Corporation 
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